
November 2017 

 

Dear President, 

 

 

[Request] Recruitment for the 2017 fiscal year Toyama Prefectural Scholarship 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

 

In fiscal 2015, our prefecture established a special scholarship program jointly with 

local businesses interested in hiring study abroad students from the ASEAN region. 

This program pays for the students’ graduate school tuition and daily expenses, and 

aims to have them work at the sponsoring company once they graduate. 

 

Through this program, we are currently looking for Vietnamese students. We would 

like to ask for your cooperation with recruitment from the many bright students in 

your university. 

 

Furthermore, officials from our prefecture would like to visit your university and 

directly explain the scholarship to students and professors. We would greatly 

appreciate your cooperation with these efforts. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Takakazu Ishii, 

Governor of Toyama Prefecture, Japan  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

（Contact Information） 

International Affairs Division International Cooperation Section 

Email: akokusai@pref.toyama.lg.jp 


